The Mayo News 09.02.2005 Auflage: 11.000 media-net-works



Invitation to student Farewell Party at the Achill Cliff House

YOU might have recognized a bunch of people from all over Europe hovering around your beautiful island since last Saturday. After four months of preparation and 'virtual tearnwork' we finally arrived on Achill to meet each other face to face and, of course, to meet you.

First of all we all like to thank you very much for your support and the warm and welcoming atmosphere you created for us. Your participation and interest in our project and the workshops is once again what makes our whole meeting an amazing and worthwhile experience for all of us.

Therefore we would love to invite you to our Farewell Party on Friday the 11th from 8pm on at the Achill Cliff House. We will not only present the results of our workshops but also the personal experiences we all made during the last days. This is a great opportunity to see what actually happened and what it was all about, just in case you are still a bit suspicious about the whole thing. It will be a great evening with and we are all looking forward to meeting you there.

- Group leader.